
Ladies and gentlemen, 

Today marks a significant and heartwarming chapter in our lives. We are 

here to celebrate the adoption of my beloved younger sibling into our 

family. As the older sibling, it's an honor and a privilege to stand 

before you and talk about what this moment means for us. 

From the very beginning, my sibling has brought so much joy, laughter, 

and love into our lives. We've shared countless adventures, celebrated 

achievements, and supported each other through ups and downs. Becoming 

their legal guardian is not just a formality--it's a testament to the 

deep bond we've nurtured over time. 

I want to assure my sibling that they are surrounded by love and support. 

Our home is a place where they will always feel safe and cherished. 

Together, we will create even more wonderful memories and continue to 

grow side by side. 

To our family and friends who have supported us throughout this journey, 

thank you. Your love and encouragement have been instrumental in making 

this day a reality.  

Today, we officially celebrate becoming a family in every sense of the 

word. To my sibling: you are deeply loved, and I am so happy to call you 

my family.  

Here's to a future filled with love, support, and endless possibilities. 

Thank you. 


